[image: qg3s]Cabinet – July 2008
Garnaut Review releases draft report on Climate Change
The Premier

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Cabinet considered a submission from the Premier regarding the draft Garnaut report on Climate Change.
2. Cabinet noted the update on the public release of Professor Garnaut’s draft report and that Professor Garnaut had indicated that he did not intend to conduct a public submission process on this draft report in the lead up to the release of the Final Report on 30 September 2008.

3. Attachments
Nil.
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